
Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education 
Joint Public Hearing 

 
Thursday, September 19, 2019  

6:00 p.m. 
 

Northern Chowan Community Center 
2869 Virginia Rd. 
Tyner, NC  27980 

 
MINUTES 

 
The Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education met with the Chowan County Board 
of Commissioners for a Joint Public Hearing on Thursday, September 19, 2019, 6:00 
p.m., at the Northern Chowan Community Center with the following Board Members 
present:  Chairman Gene Jordan, Vice-Chair Jean Bunch, Gil Burroughs, Paul Clifton, 
Maxine Mason, Joan White, and Superintendent Dr. Rob Jackson.  Ricky Browder was 
absent.  
 
Others present were:  Chowan County Board of Commissioners; Assistant 
Superintendent Michael Sasscer; Directors representing Central Services; Community 
Members; Deputy Heather Matthews; and Board Clerk Sarah Hare. 
 
The public hearing was called to order by Chairman Jordan for the Edenton-Chowan 
Schools Board of Education and Chair Patti Kersey for the Chowan County Board of 
Commissioners. 
 
Seventeen community members shared their thoughts on the location of John A. 
Holmes High School (see attached sheet). 
 
With there being no further comments, the hearing was adjourned.  The meeting 
concluded at ​6:57​ p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Gene Jordan, Chairman 
 
 
Rob Jackson, Ed.D., Secretary 


